
 
 

Diabetes Manager Earns Acclaim For Local Company 
 

WellDoc Says Information Available 24-7 
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By Jennifer Franciotti 

The results of a landmark study on diabetes are being released soon. 

11 News reporter Jennifer Franciotti said it involves a clinical trial in Baltimore by a local company that is 
helping patients through mobile technology. 

WellDoc is a healthcare software company that uses mobile applications to deliver coaching and self-
management support solutions to patients, Franciotti said. Its app is called Diabetes Manager. 

Founder Dr. Suzanne 
Clough said the app is 
easy to use and allows 
patients 24-7 access to 
information about their 
numbers and steps 
necessary to make 
corrections. 

The app is working so 
well for patients that the 
results from the clinical 
study are being 
released in the 
September issue of the 
American Journal of 
Diabetes. 

Patients like Joseph 
Rihel said something so simple has made all the difference in world in keeping him healthy. He was part 
of a clinical study in 2009 that involved daily -- even hourly -- feedback on his blood sugar numbers. 

Click the video link above to watch Franciotti’s report. 
 
 

 


